
 
Date- 07/10/2022.  

C 29 (2022-23) 

To, 

Whole School Parents 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

This is to inform you that with regards to the Circular sent by the Chief Executive 

officer, Ratnagiri District about the ‘National Deworming Drive’ that needs to be 

implemented in schools.  

As part of the drive, Deworming tablets will be provided to boys and girls in the age 

group of 1 to 19 years. As parents, we should not miss the opportunity to provide our 

child with a worm-free life 

The entire drive will be implemented following the COVID-19  rules.  

To keep the communities safe, National Deworming Campaign is being implemented 

from 10th October 2022 to 17th October 2022.  

Parents you are requested to give your consent for deworming by filling the 

google form.  

Google Form Link - https://forms.gle/4oNDaQqZUVaGFGQo6 

You are requested to kindly submit the consent form by 09th October 2022. 

Your support and co-operation will help in the success of this drive. 

 

Regards,  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal.  

  

https://forms.gle/4oNDaQqZUVaGFGQo6


 

 


